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THE CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE PURCHASING AGENT 

  

 

 
Post Office Box 2451           Phone (386) 671-8080 
Daytona Beach, Florida 32115-2451   Fax     (386) 671-8085 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:    February 22, 2018 
 

PROJECT:    RFP 0418-0680 

WASTEWATER MASTER PLAN RESOLICITATION 

   
OPENING DATE:  MARCH 9, 2018 MARCH 16, 2018 
 

This addendum is hereby incorporated into the Bid/Proposal documents of the project 
referenced above.  The following items are clarifications, corrections, additions, 
deletions and/or revisions to and shall take precedence over the original documents.  
Additions are indicated by underlining, deletions are indicated by strikethrough. 
 
 

1. The following documents are posted at http://purchasing.codb.us under Public 
Solicitations link, in the folder for this RFP: 
 
2001 Wastewater Master Plan 
Asset Condition Assessment Report 

 
2. Answers to Bidders’ written questions: 

 

Q1 – Will the scope of services require field visits to all 140 public lift stations? 

A1 – The intent of this Wastewater Master Plan is to evaluate the age and 
capacity of existing wastewater infrastructure to maintain the current level of 
service while planning for future growth.  The project scope will be finalized in 
more detail once a Consultant is selected.  During the final scope composition, 
the City intends to identify lift stations that are known to need upgrades due to 
age or capacity.  The Consultant, including civil, structural and/or electrical 
engineers, as required, may need to visit these stations during the infrastructure 
evaluation.  It is not the City’s intent to have a site visit to every public lift station.  
Upgrades required to the wastewater treatment plants as a result of increased 
flow may also warrant a site visit to the facilities. 
 

Q2 – Do you intend for the scope of services to include pipeline video 
inspection? 

A2 – The City does not intend for this project to include pipeline video 
inspection.  The City intends to provide the Consultant information regarding 
known areas with inflow and infiltration concerns. 
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Q3 – Does the City have an existing wastewater hydraulic model? 

A3 – Yes, the City currently utilizes ForceMain for hydraulic modeling.  The City 
is interested in an evaluation of available hydraulic modeling software to 
determine which product would best meet the City’s needs.  The City may 
require training in the hydraulic modeling software as part of the final scope of 
services. 
 

Q4 – Criteria 3 and 4 require information regarding previous Wastewater Master 
Plans from the proposed project manager.  Can these Wastewater Master Plans 
be from a previous employer? 

A4 – Yes, the intent is to evaluate the project manager’s quality of work.  The 
executive summaries can be from a previous employer as long as the 3 
mandatory requirements outlined in Criterion 3 are met. 

 
3. All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

 
The Bidder/Proposer shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the transmittal 
letter covering their proposal. 
 

 
The City of Daytona Beach 
 
Joanne Flick, CPPO, CPPB 
Purchasing Agent 
 


